
PRAYER REQUESTS 

 Vehicle Fund 

 Rocío’s recovery 

 Pastor’s Camp in Guatemala 

(March 18
th

-22
nd

) 

 Beth and Rebekah while I’m 

in Guatemala for Camp. 

 

VEHICLE NEED UPDATE 

As we mentioned in our last prayer letter, we have started 

a vehicle fund to replace our Isuzu Trooper as soon 

possible. It has more than 160,000 miles on it and has 

started giving several problems, some of them major.   

I’ve done some preliminary 

investigation and have found 

that a 4x4 SUV with less 

than 100,000 miles will run 

between $12,000.00 and 

$15,000.00.  We would like 

to get one with around 

70,000 to 80,000 miles on it, 

if possible, but that will 

depend on what is available 

and how much money with 

which we will have to work. 

Of course there are much 

more expensive ones, but we 

are trying to be good 

stewards by maintaining a balance between a vehicle that 

will meet our needs, last a good while, and still be 

somewhat affordable.  

We praise the Lord that a few churches have already given 

towards this need. We currently have $3600.00 towards 

the purchase of the newer vehicle. I hope to begin 

seriously looking for a vehicle by the end of March when I 

return from our Pastor’s Camp. 

If you have not already done so, we would like to ask 

each church to prayerfully consider giving a special 

offering towards this need. We know that the Lord will 

provide the vehicle we need! Wouldn’t it be nice to know 

that you had a part in meeting that need? Please designate 

you offerings to “Vehicle Fund”.  Thank you so much! 

 

WE ARE GRANDPARENTS! 

It is official!  Beth and I are now the proud grandparents of 

a precious baby girl! Sophia Marie Lott was born by 

cesarean at 10:47 AM (CST) on Monday, February 11
th
. 

Although she arrived 12 days before her 

official due date, she weighed in 

at 7 lbs. 1 oz. and was 19 inches 

long. We should have expected an 

early arrival because her mother 

and aunt were born 2 weeks early, 

as well as her recently born cousin.  

We praise the Lord that both 

mother (Rocío) and baby are doing 

well and are now at home in Lima, 

Peru. Congratulations, Jon and 

Rocío on making your Mom and I 

(as well as Edmundo y Liliana 

Tenorio) very happy grandparents!  
  

GOOD MISSIONS CONFERENCES 

During January and February we were able to participate 

in four different Missions Conferences in Texas, 

including our home church’s conference. It is exciting to 

see how the Lord is working for the furtherance of the 

Gospel around the 

world. One church, in 

their first year of Faith 

Promise, has promised 

double their current 

missions giving! Our 

own home church 

promised $91,691.60 

for 2013!  Praise the 

Lord!   
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